
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

 

Change in date for Graduation – Monday 22nd July 2024 

 
 

Given the decision to cancel Sports Day this week, our new date for Sports 

Day is Friday 19th July. This then clashes with our Reception Graduation. 

Therefore, we have had to move the Reception Graduation to Monday 22nd 

July 2024. The start time will be 1:00pm (there will be a separate letter to 

follow). 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

EYFS Team 
 

 

 
 


